2311 Wilson Boulevard Suite 400 Arlington VA 22201 USA Phone 703 524 8800 | Fax 703 562 1942 www.ahrinet.org

we make life better®

March 22, 2019

To: Daniel Cohen, United States Department of Energy

John Cymbalsky, United States Department of Energy

From: Caroline Davidson-Hood, General Counsel, AHRI

Re: Ex Parte Communication on Residential Furnace Test Procedure

On March 22, 2019, AHRI staff and manufacturing representatives met with representatives from the Department of Energy (DOE) to discuss AHRI's October 12, 2018 petition to initiate a rulemaking to amend test procedures for residential warm air furnaces. The meeting was held via teleconference. A list of attendees is provided below.

At the meeting, the group discussed technical aspects of the test procedure.

Attendees:

Tony Bouza, DOE
Jonathan Caillouet, Navigant Consultin
Adam Darlington, Navigant Consulting
Darcy Easterling, Lennox
Tom Gort, Ingersoll Rand
Paul Haydock, Carrier
David Heindel, Carrier
Caroline Maye Henley, AHRI
Diane Jakobs, Rheem
Aniruddh Roy, Goodman
Frank Stanonik, AHRI
Jim VerShaw, Ingersoll Rand

Respectfully submitted,

Caroline Davidson-Hood

General Counsel

Air-conditioning, Heating, and Refrigeration Institute